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Plans for the vac

I planned to develop my L-Systems algorithm.

Progress

During the vac I found all the L-Systems from the various literature which I think would be beneficial to me. I also looked at a couple of the programs I had downloaded and formulated a basic algorithm for L-System translation. Still to be done in this respect is to translate the methodology I have derived into parameters to be input into the harrier program.

I designed and planned my second presentation which I presented on Wednesday morning. I think it went extremely well and the feedback from Shaun was positive. I also started on the basic design for my poster which is due in just over three weeks time.

This week I played around with the harrier program and learned how to create my own simple meshes. I also created myself a day-by-day schedule for the rest of the semester in order to break the project down into manageable pieces. The project looks a lot less daunting now! I e-mailed a guy who is developing an L-System modeller for Mac at Trinity College in Hartford. I’m waiting for his reply but I’m hoping we’ll be able to exchange ideas and methods. His method involves a breadth-first parsing and rendering of the L-System, a method which allows for communication with higher branches and such functions as collision detection. The method I looked at is a depth-first parse.

Plans for next week

This week I plan to work more with meshes in the harrier program. I want to start creating some complex shapes using parameters and random numbers in order to build a foundation for when I must create L-System trees. I also plan to look more closely at the L-System programs and try to break them down into parameter lists for the harrier program.

